
CANADIAN INSTITUTE FOR INTERNATIONAL PEACE AND SECURITY 
INSTITUT CANADIEN POUR LA PAIX ET LA SÉCURITÉ MONDIALES

31 July 1985

The Right Honourable Joe Clark, P.C., M.P., 
Secretary of State for External Affairs 
Ottawa, Ontario
Dear Mr. Clark,

I have the honour of presenting the first Annual 
Report of the Canadian Institute for International Peace 
and Security for the fiscal year ending 31 March 1985.

Also included is the report of the Auditor General 
on the accounts and financial statements of the Corporation.

Yours sincerely,

liOi.Oivviwi
William H. Barton 
Chairman

P.O. Box 3425 
Station ‘D’
Ottawa, Canada K1P 6L4

C.P. 3425 
Succursale ‘D’ 

Ottawa, Canada K1P6L4
Tel: (613) 990-1593
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